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Editor’s Note

The issue of NJL that you are now looking at is the last one
to be edited by Eva Ejerhed. Thorstein Fretheim, who is
writing these lines, is the new editor of the journal, and Jan
Terje Faarlund is the new review editor. Thank you, Eva,
for what you have done for the journal during your two
periods of editorship (1984-1989), and thank you, Gorel
Sandstréom, for having been a competent review editor since
1987.

There are going to be no major changes in editorial policy.
Eva Ejerhed initiated the practice of engaging guest editors
to produce special issues devoted to selected topics. That
practice will be continued. My plan is that every other
issue—No. 2 in each year’s volume—will cover one special
field of study only. There will, however, still be room for
reviews of books dealing with quite different topics. No. 2
in Vol. 13 (1990) has already been planned as a special issue
on first language acquisition, edited by Sven Strémgqvist. No.
2 in Vol. 14 (1991) will be devoted to semantics and will be
edited by Jens Allwood. Readers are hereby invited to send
him their contributions by 31 January, 1991.
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